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WELCOME NEW TREES  

Last week saw the addition of seven new trees to the Parkstone common areas: 

●​ Four emerald-green arborvitae trees are on the fence between 1129 Parkstone 

Dr. (Dan and Sheryl Hornok) and 1219 Parkstone Dr. (Lori Laver).  

●​ One flowering crab apple tree will soon be  planted between the Hornock and 

Laver residences. 

●​ One red point maple tree was added to the east side of the main north common 

area. 

●​ One Kwanzan cherry tree is now in the middle of the west parking/common area. 

PARKSTONE GARDEN PARTY 

On Saturday morning, May 11, a dedicated group of residents assisted in the 

beautification of the east and west common area gardens through cleanup efforts and 

the addition of plants. Special recognition is extended to Vaughn Gardner, Linda and 

DeLoy Norton, Denice Johansen, Vivian Gubler, Lori Laver, Pat Smith, Barbara Osborne, 

Charlene Pineda, and John and Cecilia Linsmeier for their contributions.  Sheryl Hornok 

will also add some flowers from her garden to the east common gardens.    

UPDATING OUR FENCES 

For nearly 25 years, our Parkstone fences have been in place. Naturally, over time, 

technology, materials, and design standards evolve. To address this, the Architecture 

Committee, in collaboration with the Board of Trustees, is examining new industry 

standards for fencing in our community. 

GATE PAINTING 

Parkstone will also be repainting our front gate soon to keep that essential part of our 

community in working order. 



 

PARKSTONE DINNER GROUP 

Our next Parkstone Dinner Group is scheduled for Wednesday, May 29, at 5:45 PM, at 

the  Olive Garden restaurant at the Shops at South Towne (10540 South State).  If you 

are able to make this event, please RSVP to Vivian Gubler (text/call) (801) 599-9488. 
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